
 
 
 

June 9, 2017 

Re: UM 1716; Resource Value of Solar 

Dear Judge Rowe, 

After filing CUB’s Response Testimony (CUB/300, Jenks) on June 7, 2017, it was brought to 

CUB’s attention that CUB’s Opening Testimony on May 5, 2017, had been mislabeled. 

CUB writes to request that the May 5, 2017 testimony be re-labelled to “CUB/200-201, Jenks.”  

I apologize for the earlier error.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Elizabeth Jones  

 

Elizabeth Jones, OSB #170349  

Staff Attorney  

Oregon Citizens' Utility Board  

610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400  

Portland, OR 97205  

T: (503) 227-1984 x 23  

F: (503) 224-2596  

liz@oregoncub.org 


